
Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim Receives the Iran&#039;s Ambassador to Iraq in Baghdad

Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim, head of the Islamic Superior Council of Iraq, received in his office in

Baghdad, Saturday, May 18, 2013, his Excellency Mr. Hassan Danaifar, the Ambassador of the

Islamic Republic of Iran to Iraq.

During the meeting, they have discussed the bilateral relations and how to reinforce

cooperation between both countries to serve the best interests of both Moslem peoples in

different domains, highlighting as well the developments of the current regional and

international situations.  


